Dear Sir or Madam,

17 June 2016 will see the 25th anniversary of signing the Polish-German Treaty of Good Neighbourship and Friendly Cooperation. 
In collaboration with the Foundation for Polish-German Cooperation we have prepared a special German week on the pages of Gazeta Wyborcza and its supplements, running from 11 to 17 June. 
The nationwide edition of Gazeta Wyborcza will contain information about the operation of German companies in Poland, the quality of work at a foreign employer, and also about interesting aspects of business growth by using the example of Polish-German relations.

Due to your membership in the Polish-German Chamber of Industry and Commerce (Deutsch-Polnischen Industrie- und Handelskammer) I thought that you might wish to use this opportunity to promote your business and present the plans for your company’s growth, primarily to reinforce its image, but also to find new business partners among our readers.

Attached please find some preliminary information about the topics to be discussed in Gazeta Wyborcza and its supplements.

I would be grateful if you replied whether or not you would be interested in our proposal.
It would be my pleasure to prepare a custom proposal for your presence in Gazeta Wyborcza.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

